
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

        

 

 

 

 

 

October 1, 2025 

 

 

To the Honorable Committee on  

Community and Economic Development 

 

Re: Friendly exhcange relationship with Chasse-sur-Rhone, France 

 

Dear Committee Members: 

 

On October 1, 2025, the Sister Cities Committee met to discuss the application for a friendly 

exchange relationship between the Commune of Chasse-sur-France and the City of Milwaukee.   

 

Based on the information provided, the Sister Cities Committee recommended approval of the 

application conditioned upon the ability to reevaluate the friendly exchange relationship one 

anniversary year after its establishment on the ability to establish a formal sister city relationship.  

The committee further moved that the condition be memorialized in a memorandum of 

understanding between the two cities and that its recommendation be forwarded to the Community 

and Economic Development Committee for its consideration and then the full Council. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ald. Russell W. Stamper, II, Chair 

Sister Cities Committee 
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